
    
  
     
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

Our Ref: MGLA180614-8771 
 

23 December 2015 
 
Dear   
 
Freedom of Information Act request 
 
Thank you for your request for information which the GLA received on 11 December 2015.  
Your request has been dealt with under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 and we can today 
provide you with a response to your request.  You asked for the release of the following 
information:  

1) The final “actual” position at the end of the 2012-15 programme, i.e. numbers of homes 
actually delivered and amounts of grant actually given to the providers, in respect of the 
allocations described in the attached correspondence. 
 

2) Corresponding information for the Empty Homes Community Grants Programme projects 
in the GLA area if this is available to you. 

 
The information is available in the annual affordable housing statistics tables at the following 
link: https://www.london.gov.uk/what-we-do/housing-and-land/increasing-housing-
supply/affordable-housing-statistics 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

  
 

Housing and Land Directorate  
Greater London Authority 
 
 
If you are unhappy with the way the GLA has handled your request, you may complain using the 
GLA’s FOI complaints and internal review procedure, available at: 
http://www.london.gov.uk/mayor-assembly/gla/governing-organisation/freedom-
information.  

 

 




